CLASSIFICATION

(Subpart B) 9901.201 to .231

Managers & Personnel (HR) are the ones who have made the job descriptions complex and rigid.  Usually it was done to help save certain employee’s from being affected from RIFs.  

Union’s have never been afforded the opportunity to negotiate classifications. Management does not need this in order to have flexibility.  They have the right to assign work and detail employees to different functions.

You are going to end up with a generalized workforce and no one will be a specialist in anything.

You are not providing any details about “pay banding.”  I cannot make any informed comments when you are leaving me in the dark as to your proposal.

It should be equal pay for equal work, not who is the manager’s favorite employee.  This is only going to cause hate and discontent within the workforce.

You can simplify job descriptions without NSPS.

This could cause involuntary demotions depending on how the pay bands are set up.

This could take me from the top of my current grade to a lower position in the established career group, which would cause an adverse effect on my pay.

With the broad range of duties, I will not know what is really expected of me.  I could be performing one set of duties one week and who knows what I’ll be doing the following week.

I have not seen nor read any rationale from DoD of why you need these changes.  I cannot understand how my classification or pay has affected national security.

I expect that when this is all said and done, everyone will have a job description that states “deployment.”

This is only an attempt to expand my duties and responsibilities without any extra pay.

Training would be a major part to change the classification.  I cannot receive any training now.  It’s either because of a lack of funds or time.

